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Needed for our CHRISTMAS FAYRE (ON 3RD DECEMBER) – please

Books and Toys

Cakes (Plates to follow)
McDonalds Cups (to follow – please fill if you can)

Wine (adult tombola)
Chocolate (chocolate tombola)

Tins/Packets suitable for tombola
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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


Year 3





Class 1— Isabelle Williams


Class 2— Cody Gould


Overall	   Owen Harris


 


Year 4


 


Class 1A – Keeley Allen


Class 5— Phoebe Sproson


Class 6—Amy Yeoman 


Overall	   Abbie-Rae Ellis





Year 5





Class 7 – Kayleigh Wirizlay


Class 8 – Andrew Kitt


Class 12 – Chelsea Dymond


Overall	  Elissa Blight





Year 6 


Class 4 – Ethan Toher


Class 9 – Aaron Jones


Class 10 – Saffie Best


Overall – Jason Andrews





‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’









































 BISCOVEY ACADEMY 


        NEWSLETTER     


     7TH DECEMBER 2015
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REMINDER


ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED AND HOMEWORK WILL NOT BE HANDED OUT UNTIL NEXT TERM! THANK YOU











DIARY DATES


Christmas Film Night – Today at 3.15pm (approx)


Leekseed Carol Concert  -   Tuesday 8th December at 7pm


Year 4 Christmas play –Tuesday 8th December at 1.30pm


Year 5 Christmas play –Wednesday 9th  December at1.30pm


Year 3 Christmas play – Thursday 10th December at 1.30pm


Last swimming session(this term) – Friday 11th December


Year 6 Concert - St. Blaise Church – Monday 14th December at 1.30pm


Children’s Christmas lunch – 16th December 


(Christmas themed clothing may be worn on this day!!)


Whole school to the cinema (am) _ Friday 18th December


LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM- Friday 18th December at 1.45pm   


Spring term – Monday 4th January to 24th March 2016 


(Half term - 15th to 19th February)





CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2015


MANY THANKS TO ALL WHO SUPPORTED OUR CHRISTMAS FAYRE THIS YEAR


THE TOTAL RAISED WAS A FANTASTIC 


£1962.49


Particular thanks to the ‘Friends and Parents of Biscovey’ who worked very hard setting up and running the very popular ‘Secrets Room’ again this year and also to the staff/parents for their help on the evening.


**UNCLAIMED RAFFLE PRIZES** 


White – 375         Blue 499


Pink -  499      Green 191


Thank you once again!!








Dear Parents….





SWIMMING SESSSIONS – Recently we have noticed that a number of children have asked to be excused from swimming on a Friday. As swimming is a fundamental part of our P.E. curriculum and a basic skill that all children need to learn, we require written confirmation of the reason why (e.g. illness) your child is unable to take part in swimming lessons for any reason. If we do not receive a note excusing your child from swimming, we will ensure they are given spare kit so that they are able to take part. For your information this Friday is the last swim before Christmas and sessions will resume on Friday 8th January 2016. Thank you, Mr. Corbett.











St Blaise Town Team


Christmas Card Competition


Paige-Marie Hawke, Zoe Jackson,


Paula Janasiak, Bryn McDougall


Zac Moone and Neve Sleeman


HAVE HAD THEIR DESIGNS PRINTED AND MADE INTO CARDS!


THE CARDS ARE PRICED AT 50p AND ARE AVAILABLE IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO BUY!!!


ALL PROCEEDS TO ‘CHICKS’





Roselyn School Bus Route


For your information, there is a possibility that, in the near future, an additional two pick up points may be added to the route to/from Landreath Place - on the Old Roselyon Estate. More information will follow when we have it! Thank you











